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Brother Knights: 

Together Everyone Achieves More (TEAM).  The sum of the parts is worth less than the group 

as a whole.  When we all work together, we all can achieve more than working as a group of 

individuals.   

For the month of October, our council came together and created and manned a booth at the 

Ministry Fair for not one, but two weekends; and a large group of us help with the School Fall 

Festival by cooking hamburgers and hotdogs, alone with helping sell those hamburgers and 

hotdogs and other food items.  It is amazing to see how much fun a group of guys can have 

when they all work together for a common cause.   

From my perspective, I have not heard of any drama or discontentment, but instead am hearing 

and seeing Knights enjoying each other’s company and taking pride in knowing they are making 

a difference at Saint Mary Cathedral.  If you have been away from our council for any amount of 

time, now it a great time to get re-engaged.  We have a lot of work ahead of us for November 

and December. 

Our council has been asked by Saint Vincent de Paul to help with the collection, stocking and 

disbursement of food to needy families in November and December.  We are having another 

smoked chicken sale the first part of December along with a blood drive. In mid-December, we 

are hosting our third annual Parish-wide Christmas Party but instead of showing a movie, we 

are having a talent show!  

There are lots of ways you can contribute to Saint Mary’s through your Knights of Columbus 

council.  Make plans to attend the next council meeting.  Better yet, come to a meeting and 

make a decision to give back some of your God given time on earth back to God by 

volunteering for a KC activity.  You will thank yourself later for doing so. 

Vivat Jesus, 

SK David Matocha 
Worthy Grand Knight   


